
 

 
 

WATER SHUTDOWN 

NOTICE 

 
THURS & FRI – August 16TH and 17th  
  

 
This notice is to inform you that there is a water shutdown scheduled for Thursday 

and Friday, August 16th and 17th. The shutdown will be for the 2018 Construction 

project and due to the location of water infrastructure this will affect your 

property.  This shutdown is for cutting in water valves.  Please see the information 

below for details.  This scheduled water shutdown is weather dependent.  The 

times shown are estimates, and the duration of the shutdown may need to be 

extended due to conflicts not known prior to excavations.  

 

Should you have any questions please call the project contacts listed below. 

  
 

Dates:     Thursday, August 16th and Friday, August 17th   
 

From:    8:00 AM To 4:30 PM  
 

 
Project contacts: Adam Martinson, Construction Observer 

 651-247-2273 
 

Dan Boyum, City Engineer 

651-775-5098 
 
Water Shutdown Reminders: 
 

• Whenever a water shutdown takes place, it is recommended that you run cold 

water from a faucet in your home or business, preferably a basement faucet or 

outside faucet, until potential discoloration in the water is gone. 
 

• Make sure everyone in your home or business knows about the shutdown, and 

remember to turn off all faucets during the shutdown. 


